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Weekly News – Friday 26th April   
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you had a lovely break. The children have returned back 
to school rested and excited to start our new topics!  This term, 
we will be looking at The Great Fire of London for our history and 
in Science, we will be studying plants and having a go at growing 
our own cress!   

English 

We have begun our work inspired by ‘A Necklace of Raindrops’. 
We have been looking at descriptive writing and will be learning 
about personification, expanded noun phrases, adverbs and 
adjectives. 

On Tuesday, children wrote a recount of their Easter holidays. It 
was lovely to read about the wonderful things they had been up 
to.    

Maths 

This week, we have been looking at addition and subtraction of 2 
digit numbers using a number line. Please continue to help your 
children at home with this method. Children have also used their 
number knowledge to solve word problems.   

Topic 

This week, we started our Great Fire of London topic, thinking 
about what the children already knew and what they want to find 
out. We spoke about 1666 in London and the differences between 
then and now. 

In Science, we began our work on Plants. We labelled a plant, 
looking at its different parts and learning some new terminology. 

 

Deputy 
Headteacher’s 

Award 

Bracken 
Hugh 
Kaveri 

 
Clover 

Amir 
Zakariah  

 
Heather 
Freya D 

Max 
  

 
Notices 

 
• We have a Great Fire of London workshop on 3rd May.  
• Please return the consent forms for the Bocketts Farm trip on 27th June ASAP.  
• Thanks to those who have returned the Friends Forms for next academic year – for those who have not 

please do so as soon as possible.  
• Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school every day. 
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